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VBS Celebration

Thanks for an 
amazing summer!


Plans for Fall

Please note the 
changes.


Volunteer Info

Please note these 
important dates

LITTLES

Ages 0-3


Classroom A

1
MIDDLES


PreK-1st Grade


Classroom B

2
BIGS


2nd Grade-5th Grade


Fellowship Hall
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SUMMER/FALL 2024

Bay Cities Kids

To “know” and be “known” (John 17:3, Galatians 4:9)

End of Summer Splash!

Come celebrate the completion of our VBS Summer!


On Sunday, August 4th, we will conclude our summer of VBS, and we plan 
to end with a “splash!” First, during the adult gathering, our kids will share 
some of the things they have learned through a presentation they have 
prepared. Then, immediately following our worship gathering, join us for a 
FREE picnic lunch on the grounds that will include a Hot Dog Food Truck!



2

	 SPRING/SUMMER 2024

VOLUNTEER DATES: 

• Sunday, August 4th: End of Summer Splash (12:00-2:00 pm)


• Sunday, August 18th:  All Volunteer Meeting (immediately after 
service)


We continue to be in need of volunteers for all classrooms. If you are 
willing to help, please reach out to our volunteer coordinator, Sarah 
Orta (sarah@baycitiesfl.com).


Summer was a 
“Splash!”

Each week we learned more of God’s 
great grace found in the gospel


There will be some unique hot dogs on the 
menu. We will also have additional food and 
drinks to complete the meal. Also included in 
the day’s celebration arebounce houses, water-
based activities (to help keep us cool), and  
even some buried treasure! The entire church is 
invited to attend.


Our kids have had a wonderful summer 
exploring the doctrines of grace using the 
popular PROOF acronym with the book of 
Ephesians (God’s grace is Planned, 
Resurrecting, Outrageous, Overcoming, and 
Forever). Our kids now know that it is not their 
performance that makes them right with God. 
Through PROOF Pirates we’ve taught them to 
remember that what God says about them is 
more important than what others say, and that it 
is God’s grace that makes us who we are. Pirates 
helps kids remember the one message we never 
want them to forget!


Plans for Fall

Beginning Sunday, August 11th, we will return to 
our original class divisions. Our Little Kids will 
continue to use the room they are currently 
occupying (Classroom A). Our Middle Kids will 
move next door (Classroom B). And our Big Kids 
will continue to utilize the Fellowship Hall. We will 
also resume our normal schedule of dismissing the 
Middle and Big Kids from the main gathering 
following our time of singing. Because we want to 
emphasize Scripture, we will be adding a new 
element to our Middles and Big Kids. Your child 
will receive a binder and a bag which will hold 
his/her take-home pages. Each week your child 
brings back the bag and binder a small prize will be 
awarded. An additional prize will be given, if your 
child is able to say the previous week’s memory.
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